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Tickets on sale for Youth Week Movie Night 
 
 
 
Tickets are now on sale for the $5 Movie Night event as part of the Camden Youth Week 
celebrations. 
 
Science fiction movie, Ready Player One, will be screened at 6.30pm, Thursday 19 April 
at Narellan United Cinemas. 
 
The movie night is supported by Council and has been organised in collaboration with the 
Camden Youth Council. 
 
“It is inspiring that young people are arranging events for their peers to enjoy as part of 
NSW Youth Week,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Movie night is an opportunity for young people to interact and have a night with friends,” 
Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The event is open to high school students, Years 7 to 12 and tickets can be booked online 
at www.unitedcinemas.com.au. Tickets include popcorn and a drink. 
 
This event is part of the NSW Youth Week events planned for the Camden area, 13-22 
April 2018.  
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